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May 9, 2005

F3-Food For Fuel Program
1301 15" ST NW #425
Washington DC 20005

Dear Administrator:

| would like to take this opportunity to express our interest in the development of a
partnership with Food for Fuel and its International Fitness Diplomat program. We
are always seeking new and creative techniques aimed at delivering critical
information to the student population. The health status of young people is reaching
critical mass and supporting a kidney education program in Washington, DC public
schools could dramatically help improve the health of students and assist local
health officials. It will enable some of our nation’s most prominent professional
athletes and leading experts on nutrition to build closer ties with the National
Kidney Foundation, the young people and their families and their teachers that will
yield many benefits.

Selected athletes would present a comprehensive education program on behalf of
F3, a 501{c}3 non-profit corporation, to promote a healthier diet by educating
juveniles and early teens on effective nutrition programs to help eliminate obesity
among youth. It can also create an attitude concerning dieting that ensures a healthy
lifestyle and create an educational tool for future use. Lastly, it can positively
impact our kidney health education program.

| understand that this potential program will be delivered to the students in the
Metro D.C. area as well as across the country. | look forward to meeting you again!

Sincerely,

Preston A. Englert, Jr., CAE
President and CEO

cc: Kimberly Taylor
Howard A. Austin, 111, MD



